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Dr. Kunnimalaiyaan, faculty at the Department of Surgery,
has been invited to be a study section-panel member for
the Liver Cancer program, CDMRP- Peer reviewed Cancer
Research Program (PRCRP). This panel reviews
applications from career development award (CDA), Idea
award, impact award-Special Focus, and Translational
Team Science Award (TTSA). The meeting will be held at
Baltimore on Dec 2-4, 2018.




